
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 14.02.25 Learning from Each Other, Achieving Together Issue no. 21 

SVPS Headlines 

 

 

We receive numerous emails on a weekly basis from local 

residents who are claiming that their drive ways are being 

blocked. Local police have been informed and will be 

randomly checking where people are parking. Local residents 

are also reporting any vehicles. Please can all parents think 

about where they are parking at drop off and pick up.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Football News 

On Wednesday 12th February, our A Team boys 
and A Team girls played football at SVPS against 
Springbank Academy. They played some great 
football and showed super resilience and 
determination. They both won: girls 6-3 and the 
boys 4-3. 

Thank you to Mrs Herbert for refereeing the girls 
whilst Mrs Brown refereed the boys. Also, thanks 
to parents who helped with the time keeping and 
player rotations on and off the pitch. Great 
support from the side lines too. 

Well done to: Ryan, George, Alfie, Rafa, Robert, 
Chen, Logan, Nathan, Ollie, Mia, Harriet, Rosie, 
Aaliyah, Arabella, Zofia, Laura, Evie and Naimh.  

Thank you to Mr Kavla for purchasing and giving 
the school new tops for the girls’ football team 
to wear. They looked very smart.  

Mrs Brown  🙂 

 

 

 

 

 ************ 

We are funding this event so therefore 

there is no cost to parents 😊. This 

event is to replace the parent coffee 

morning on Thursday 13th Feb - this is 

now cancelled. Mrs O’Leary and Mrs 

Brown will be available at the event. 

************* 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dance Festival 

On Thursday evening 13th February our 

Dance Club (Years 4 to 6) took part in the 

Gloucestershire Dance Festival at The 

Cheltenham Town Hall. The suggested 

theme was 'Back in Time' so we decided to 

go back 100 years to the 1920s and 

choregraphed a routine to 'The Charleston'. 

They looked amazing in their flapper 

dresses. For some of our group, this was 

their first time on stage and apart from a 

few nerves they smashed it and most 

importantly they enjoyed it.  

Many thanks to all the parents for 

providing the costumes and coming to 

watch. We hope you enjoyed it as much as 

we did. Mrs Brown and Mrs Wilkins 🙂 

 

 

 

12th May 2025 – please do not drop off until the morning of collection.  

Any bag can be used from home Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to sewa day Cheltenham for 

donating food items from the Hindu Community 

to distribute amongst some of our families in 

time for Half Term.  It is very much appreciated. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

With lots of illnesses doing the rounds at the moment, we have been asked to remind 

everyone about Pharmacy First, which is a service that can be used rather than going to 

see your GP: 

 

 

 


